





Mini - Dewsletter of the Austro - American Association of Boston

August 2005

Dear Members and Friends!

I hope you are surviving this hot summer and enjoying at least parts of it. Just think cold, ice, winter - but don't think of the warm stove ... Below is our fall calendar, please note the dates. Not all locations are known yet. Also included is our membership renewal form for 2005 - 2006. Please return as soon as possible. Hope to see you all soon. It has been a while and I am looking forward to another year of friendship and fun. As always, sincerely, Traude



September 24, 2005, Saturday, at 5:00 pm

ANNUAL AUSTRIAN HEURIGER

with the observation of Austrian-American Day.

Flyer enclosed. Please reply soon.

October 7, 2005, Friday, at 6:30 pm Stammtisch - at 265 Otis Street, West Newton Please call 617-527-7335 for your reservation.



October 22, 2005, Saturday, at 4:00 pm

AUSTRIAN NATIONAL HOLIDAY (NATIONAL FEIERTAG)

Location will be in Newton (either at Ackers's or at Iolanda Low's). Please reserve the day. This year we would like to celebrate not only the Austrian State Treaty but also give tribute to the



individuel provinces of Austria. We would like to ask our members to participate in a presentation regarding each of our nine provinces (Bundeslaender) that could be based on historical facts, personal experience, or other pertinent information. Of course, this will have to be coordinated, so that we have only one person per province. Please call Traude and give her your suggestion, but keep in mind that your prefered state might be already taken. This is a real challenge, but also a great experience and a chance to work together on a project. If you would need any audio or video equipment, please let us know We are looking forward to your participation. Please call with your ideas by October 10th, so we can fill those provinces that are still open. Speeches and/or presentations should be kept between 5 to max.



10 minutes. Flyer with the location will be sent in early October.



Place to be announced.



November 26, Saturday, at 5:00 pm

FILM EVENING

Location and choice of film to be announced in the upcoming flyer.





December 16, 2005, Friday, at 5:30 pm

Christmas Celebration

Location: "Our Lady's Parish", 573 Washington Street, Newton. Flyer will follow.

Note: There will be no "Salute to Vienna" in Boston in January 2006 this year. The organizers notified us of their decision. Providence and Hartford will have performances, please call 800-545-7807, or go to www.salutetovienna.com.